Charlotte BO%

From: Pickering Town Council

Sent: 26 November 2015 10:09

To: Charlotte Bogg

Subject: Sites consultation - Local Sites Plan Document - Pickering

The council has discussed sites 200, 347, and 650 and agrees with the rationale which underpins the
prioritisation that the district council has given to them. The council accepts that site 205/387 could be
developed for housing; however, it does have concerns about access and egress which would be on minor
roads which are already difficult to negotiate because of on street parking. The potential number of units that
could be built on this site would generate considerable numbers of vehicles. The council still has
reservations about site 116: the rising ground on the north side of Middleton Road and the A170 is an attractive
feature of this part of the parish and development would reduce the open countryside between Middleton and
Pickering. Finally, the council is pleased that site 650 has been submitted for consideration for allocation for
employment and agrees with the district council’s appraisal as to its suitability.

Andrew Husband

~ Clerk to Pickering Town Council




